
Robert Mendoza accepting Club of the
Year at Catalina District Meeting 2015              Nancy Lauer asking for Costco Donation of BackPacks

           Carol Churchill, Lance Woods and Gloria Nava
           Packing Supplies

     Vice Mayor Woods, Nancy Lauer and Emergency Operations Center Commander organize
supplies



Member Dave Swidrak and community
volunteers organize and pack supplies

Local Company EDCO donated employees to haul
cans of supplies to schools so they could be wheeled
into classrooms, savings lots of time and energy.

New Member Sandra Sandoval and volunteer roll
cans to class rooms as Jesse Nelson Academy


